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ティク・ナット・ハンマインドフルネスの教え 2015-11-01
nhk こころの時代 で紹介され 注目を浴びるティク ナット ハン 彼の教えの神髄 マインドフルネス が日本に伝わるその軌跡を完全収録

愛する 2017-05-24
世界で一番有名な禅僧ティク ナット ハンがわかりやすく伝える 本当の愛のかたち 親しみやすいイラストとともに綴られて米国でベストセラーになったマインドフルネスの神髄

Thich Nhat Hanh 2015-06-12
discover the life and teachings of thich nhat hanh today for a limited time get this 1 amazon
bestseller for just 2 99 regularly priced at 4 99 read on your pc mac smart phone tablet or
kindle device thich nhat hanh has practiced peace in a world of violence divisiveness stress and
hostility since the age of just sixteen years old in fact it was at this age that thich nhat hanh
joined a zen monastery he studied buddhism extensively and passionately and was ordained by 1949
initially inspired and equally troubled by war torn vietnam in the 1960s thich nhat hanh realized
that hatred was not the answer love understanding and harmony however stood as the only true
solution he devoted his time and energy to searching for a resolution for both north vietnam and
south vietnam today he lives in southwest france in exile where he has continued to practice
mindfulness and peace he also writes teaches and gardens loyally as well as lends a hand to those
in search of that same peace that changed his life as a result thich nhat hanh has helped
countless people serving as an organizer of retreats aimed to aid all people in their journey for
order and peace of mind it is safe to say that thich nhat hanh is one of the most well known and
successful peace activists of our time here is a preview of what you ll learn when you download
your copy today why thich nhat hanh was put into exile by his home government how thich nhat hanh
established himself as a world leader without a title the obstacles thich nhat hanh faced from
governments and politicians why compassion and understanding are important values for achieving
happiness the reason why thich nhat hanh returned to his home country after being mistreated the
key qualities a person should cultivate in order to discover happinessdownload your copy today
the contents of this book are easily worth over 5 but for a limited time you can download thich
nhat hanh for a special discounted price of only 2 99

Understanding Our Mind 2008-11
understanding our mind is an accessible guide for anyone who is curious about the inner workings
of the mind originally released as transformation at the base a finalist for the 2001 nautilus
award this seminal work on buddhist applied psychology features a new introduction by dharma
teacher reb anderson understanding our mind is based on fifty verses on the nature of
consciousness taken from the great fifth century buddhist master vasubandhu with compassion and
insight nhat hanh reveals how these ancient teachings can be applied to the modern world nhat
hanh focuses on the direct experience of recognizing and embracing the nature of our feelings and
perceptions the quality of our lives he says depends on the quality of the seeds in our minds
buddhism teaches us how to nourish the seeds of joy and transform the seeds of suffering so that
our understanding love and compassion can flower thich nhat hanh is a vietnamese buddhist monk
whose lifelong efforts to generate peace and reconciliation moved martin luther king jr to
nominate him for the nobel peace prize in 1967 he travels regularly leading retreats on the art
of mindful living he lives in southwest france where he teaches writes and gardens he is author
of energy of prayer being peace and many other books

Being Peace 2020-10-06
being peace is a timeless and eloquent introduction t zen master thich nhat hanh and his most
important teachings first published in 1987 and translated into more than thirty languages this
spiritual classic reveals the connection between our own personal happiness and the state of the
world around us thich nhat hanh s key practices are resented in simple and clear language
offering practical suggestions for how to create a more peaceful world right in the moment we are
alive being peace is a must have for those interested in buddhist practice and a perfect starting
point for anyone concerned about how to create peace in themselves and the world

Thich Nhat Hanh: Essential Writings 2019-07-30
reach true clarity and insight by looking deeply minimizing misperceptions and having the courage
to see things as they really are the seventh book in the bestselling mindfulness essentials
series a back to basics collection from world renowned zen master thich nhat hanh that introduces
everyone to the essentials of mindfulness practice profound and always approachable thich nhat
hanh teaches us the art of looking deeply in to our knee jerk assumptions and runaway thoughts so
we can recognize the true meaning and essence of our lives how to see teases apart the act of
seeing both inside and outside of ourselves and points the way to developing true clarity written
with his signature warmth these pithy meditations are accompanied by playful sumi ink drawings by
california artist jason deantonis

How to See 2017-06-01
thich nhat hanh is the subject of the major documentary walk with me narrated by benedict
cumberbatch master the art of living from one of the world s most revered spiritual leaders thich



nhat hanh the world s most renowned zen master turns his mindful attention to the most important
subject of all the art of living the bestselling author of the miracle of mindfulness presents
for the first time seven transformative meditations that open up new perspectives on our lives
our relationships and our interconnectedness with the world around us he reveals an art of living
in mindfulness that helps us answer life s deepest questions experience the happiness and freedom
we desire and face ageing and dying with curiosity and joy instead of fear stimulating and
inspiring this book teaches us the importance of looking inside ourselves and developing
compassion before we can turn to our relationships at home and in the wider world full of
remarkable stories from thich nhat hanh s own experiences and mindful practices for engaging with
life this will be a book that will help us generate happiness understanding and love so we can
live deeply in each moment of our life right where we are

The Art of Living 2017-08-01
a treasury of writings and teachings from the beloved zen teacher thich nhat hanh since thich
nhat hanh s exile from his native vietnam in 1966 this zen buddhist monk has gone on to become
one of the most influential and beloved spiritual masters of our age the seeming simplicity of
his words belies the power of this teaching to touch the heart and mind and to inspire spiritual
practice these selections taken from his many published works together make up a concise
introduction to all his major themes and distill his teachings on the transformation of
individuals relationships and society this book is part of the shambhala pocket library series
the shambhala pocket library is a collection of short portable teachings from notable figures
across religious traditions and classic texts the covers in this series are rendered by colorado
artist robert spellman the books in this collection distill the wisdom and heart of the work
shambhala publications has published over 50 years into a compact format that is collectible
reader friendly and applicable to everyday life

The Pocket Thich Nhat Hanh 2009-10-05
zen master thich nhat hanh s key teaching is that through mindfulness we can learn to live in the
present moment and develop a sense of peace accessible to those new to buddhist teachings as well
as more experienced practitioners happiness is the only book that collects all practices adapted
and developed by thich nhat hanh in his more than 60 years as a buddhist monk and teacher with
sections on daily practice relationships physical practices mindful eating and practicing with
children happiness is a comprehensive guide to living our daily lives with full awareness whether
we are working eating parenting driving walking or simply sitting and breathing thich nhat hanh
says enjoy your practice with a relaxed and gentle attitude with an open mind and receptive heart
joy and happiness are available to you in the here and now

Happiness 2012-11-30
the buddha was the source venerable svasti and the young buffalo boys were rivers that flowed
from the source wherever the rivers flowed the buddha would be there in old path white clouds the
world s revered master of mindfulness thich nhat hanh retells the story of the buddha in his own
inimitably beautiful style he draws upon pali sanskrit and chinese sources to trace the buddha s
life slowly and gently through the course of eighty years seen partly through the eyes of the
buddha himself and partly through those of svasti the buffalo boy old path white clouds brings
the buddha closer to us as we journey with him on his path to enlightenment and nirvana

Old Path White Clouds 2013-10-15
this beautifully designed gift book contains many of the best loved inspirational quotations and
passages from zen master thich nhat hanh basic meditation instructions and messages of peace love
insight understanding and compassion accompany two color illustrations throughout with blank
pages for personal reflections and inspiration moments of mindfulness is a perfect journal for
spiritual exploration moments of mindfulness is intended to be used as a personal notebook or to
simply read for everyday inspiration and to help bring mindful practices and reflection to daily
life with beautiful details and design it makes a wonderful gift illustrations by jenifer kent

Moments of Mindfulness 2023-11-14
cut through the busyness and anxieties of daily life to discover the simple happiness of living
in the present moment as taught by a world renowned zen monk in this book thich nhat hanh zen
monk author and meditation master distills the essence of buddhist thought and practice
emphasizing the power of mindfulness to transform our lives but true mindfulness hanh explains is
not an escape it is being in the present moment totally alive and free based on a retreat that
thich nhat hanh led for westerners you are here offers a range of effective practices for
cultivating mindfulness and staying in the present moment including awareness of breathing and
walking deep listening and skillful speech these teachings will empower you to witness the wonder
of life and transform your suffering both within and outside you into compassion tenderness and
peace as thich nhat hanh declares the energy of mindfulness is the energy of the buddha and it
can be produced by anybody it is as simple as breathing in and breathing out



You Are Here 2002-05-01
freedom is not given to us by anyone we have to cultivate it ourselves this compendium of the
core teachings of thich nhat hanh based on a talk given at a prison shows how mindfulness
practice can cultivate freedom no matter where you are

Be Free Where You Are 2008-10-21
transformation and healing presents one of the buddha s most fundamental teachings and the
foundation of all mindfulness practice the sutra on the four establishments of mindfulness has
been studied practiced and handed down with special care from generation to generation for 2 500
years this sutra teaches us how to deal with anger and jealousy to nurture the best qualities in
our children spouses and friends and to greet death with compassion and equanimity

Transformation and Healing 2011-12-21
a comprehensive single volume collection of the buddha s key sutras translated with contemporary
commentary by an internationally known zen master an essential companion to thich nhat hanh s
bestselling collection of meditation and mindfulness practices happiness this book captures the
heart of buddhist wisdom and thich nhat hanh s unique talent to make the buddha s teachings
accessible and applicable to our daily lives and times this is a wonderful gift for anyone
looking to deepen their practice and understanding of the teachings as well as a unique resource
to understand the fundamentals of buddhism from its source with a new introduction and updated
commentary awakening of the heart contains the following sutras prajnaparamita heart sutra
diamond sutra sutra on full awareness of breathing sutra on the four establishments of
mindfulness sutra on the better way to catch a snake sutra on the better way to live alone sutra
on the eight realizations of the great beings discourse on happiness teachings on the middle way

Awakening of the Heart 2013-01-24
this engaging introduction to thich nhat hanh will show you how one person can accomplish big
things this colorful book introduces you to the world of thich nhat hanh one of the most amazing
people of the twentieth century and today you will be inspired as you learn about thich nhat hanh
s life from his work to end the war in vietnam to his eventual founding of the plum village
community in france and his teachings about peace and mindfulness in the world through enjoyable
biography activities inspired by thich nhat hanh s values and beliefs and poems written by the
teacher himself thich nhat hanh buddhism in action will show you how to be braver more caring and
happier in your own life

Thich Nhat Hanh 2012-02-29
thich nhat hanh shows us the connection between personal inner peace and peace on earth his
holiness the dalai lama thich nhat hanh says our biggest fear is that we will become nothing when
we die if we think that we cease to exist when we die we have not looked very deeply at ourselves
with his usual blend of stories exquisite analogies and guided meditations thich nhat hanh takes
the reader through the same examination of death fear and the nature of existence that buddhist
monks and nuns have been performing in their meditations for 2500 years the understanding of no
death comes from exploding the myth of how we think we exist knowing how we actually exist
produces the state of no fear this is a new subject for thich nhat hanh and many people will turn
to him for his help with fear and death just as they did for his help with anger

No Death, No Fear 2013-08-16
we can t heal with our minds alone thinking can be something productive and creative but without
integrating body and mind much of our thinking is useless and unproductive in peace of mind zen
master thich nhat hanh reminds us that integrating body and mind is the only way to be fully
alive in each moment without getting lost in our thoughts while walking cooking driving and going
about our everyday lives only by cultivating a mindful body and an embodied mind can we be fully
alive bringing together ancient wisdom and contemporary thinking thich nhat hanh says it s like
hardware and software if you don t have both you can t do anything peace of mind provides a
foundation for beginning mindfulness practices and understanding the principles of mind body
awareness by learning how our physical body and mind are inseparable in creating our own
perceptions and experiences we can begin to trust and nourish our ability to create well being

Peace of Mind 2011-11-01
365 practical powerful teachings for daily inspiration on how mindfulness can transform our lives
and the greater world from the beloved zen teacher and author of no mud no lotus thich nhat hanh
shows us the connection between personal inner peace and peace on earth his holiness the dalai
lama bringing the energy of true presence into our lives really does change things for the better
and all it takes is a little training this treasury of 365 gems of daily inspiration is for
anyone who wants to train to meet every moment of life with 100 percent attention beloved
spiritual teacher thich nhat hanh draws from the his best selling works to offer powerful and
transformative words of wisdom that reflect the great themes of his teachings how the practice of
mindfulness brings joy and insight into every moment of our lives how to transcend fear and other



negative emotions how to transform our relationships through love presence and deep listening and
how to practice peace for our world inspiring joyful and deeply insightful your true home shows
how practicing mindfulness can improve every area of our lives and how its benefits radiate
beyond us to affect others and the whole larger world

Your True Home 2020-10-06
these remain thich nhat hanh s most intimate writings a rare record of his unselfing which made
him himself the monk who brought mindfulness to the world the marginalian regarded by many as
thich nhat hanh s most personally revealing and endearing book these collected journals chronicle
the first hand experiences of the zen master as a young man in both the united states and vietnam
just as his home country is plunged into war and turmoil it isn t likely that this collection of
journal entries which i m calling fragrant palm leaves will pass the censors i ll leave vietnam
tomorrow thus thich nhat hanh begins his may 11 1966 journal entry after leaving vietnam he was
exiled for calling for peace and was unable to visit his homeland again until 2004 in the interim
thich nhat hanh continued to practice and teach in the united states and europe and became one of
the world s most respected spiritual leaders but when these journals are written all of that is
still to come fragrant palm leaves reveals a vulnerable and questioning young man a student and
teaching assistant at princeton and columbia universities from 1962 1963 homesick and reflecting
on the many difficulties he and his fellow monks faced at home trying to make buddhism relevant
to the people s needs we also follow thich nhat hanh as he returns to vietnam in 1964 and helps
establish the movement known as engaged buddhism a rare window into the early life of a spiritual
icon fragrant palm leaves provides a model of how to live fully with awareness during a time of
change and upheaval

Fragrant Palm Leaves 2013-11-20
this is a book of wise and wonderful teachings a breath of fresh air for the heart it opens the
doors to an awakened life jack kornfield author of after the ecstasy the laundry thich nhat hanh
is one of the greatest teachers of our time he reaches from the heights of insight down to the
deepest places of the absolutely ordinary robert thurman professor of indo tibetan buddhist
studies columbia university the path of emancipation transcribes thich nhat hanh s first twenty
one day retreat in north america in 1998 when more than four hundred practitioners from around
the world joined him to experience mindfulness this book deliberately preserves the tone and
style of a retreat including soundings of the bell meditation breaks and the question and answer
sessions this not only provides a genuine feeling of a retreat for those who have not had the
chance to participate in one but it also preserves this wonderful practice time for those who
have attended in the path of emancipation thich nhat hanh translates the buddhist tradition into
everyday life and makes it relevant and transforming for us all studying in depth the discourse
on the full awareness of breathing he teaches how mindfulness can help us reduce stress and live
simply confidently and happily while dwelling in the present moment when thich nhat hanh
discovered this discourse he said i felt i was the happiest person in the world

The Path of Emancipation 2003-01-09
two treasures contains two sutras the sutra on the eight realizations of great beings and the
discourse on happiness they explain in practical detail how to progress step by step towards
realization of the buddhist ideals of simplicity generosity compassion and ultimately
enlightenment entirely in accord with both the mahayana and theravada tradition the sutra on the
eight realizations of great beings contain eight essential subjects for meditation although
simple in form their content is extremely profound with a new introduction by thich nhat hanh the
sutra on the eight realizations of great beings was previously published as a stand alone booklet
isbn 0 938077 07 4 the discourse on happiness was originally published as part of the plum
village chanting and recitation book isbn 0 938077 91 0

Two Treasures 2008-11-08
in thich nhat hanh s latest teachings on applied buddhism for both the work place and daily life
chapters include dealing with workplace scenarios dealing with home and family encounters with
strangers and with daily life transportation and creating communities wherever you are this book
is designed for adults who are new to meditation as well as those who are more experienced the
emphasis is on how to use applied buddhism in daily life work aims at contributing to new models
of leadership and doing business it is also a book full of life coaching advice finding happiness
and positive psychology we all need to chop wood and carry water most of us experience work
hardship traffic jams and everything modern urban life offers by carefully examining our everyday
choices we can move in the direction of right livelihood we can be a lotus in a muddy world by
building mindful communities learning about compassionate living or by coming to understand the
concept of buddha nature work also discusses mindful consumption or the mindful use of limited
resources instead of living large in lean times or ramen to riches we can learn to appreciate
living less large and think about what kind of riches we want for ourselves and others

Work 2015-12-01
マインドフルネスの実践が 今ここ において怖れを変容させる フランスを拠点に世界で活躍する ベトナムの禅僧ティク ナット ハン師による 現代人の心を覆う 怖れ に向けた処方箋



怖れ 2015-02-19
we can spend a lot of time looking for happiness when the world right around us is full of wonder
but our hearts and minds are so full of noise that we can t always hear the call of life and love
to hear that call and respond to it we need silence in his beautiful new book buddhist monk and
nobel peace prize nominee thich nhat hanh explains how mindfulness is the practice that stops the
noise inside with gentle anecdotes simple buddhist wisdom and practical exercises he shows us how
to live mindfully so that all the internal chatter ceases and we are left with the eloquent sound
of silence now at last we can answer the call of the beauty around us through silence thich nhat
hanh reveals we are free to hear to see and just be

Silence 2020-05-05
the beloved zen teacher presents 14 buddhist guidelines for living consciously and ethically in
our modern uncertain times a must read for social activists engaged buddhists and anyone eager
for long term global change if you want to live life as an active agent for change begin here
originally formulated by nobel peace prize nominee and zen master thich nhat hanh during the
vietnam war interbeing is a call to collective awakening and a guidebook for getting there the
fourteen mindfulness trainings are a radical expression of buddhist ethics and morality that
offer essential insights for existing mindfully and not burning out this fourth edition
introduces the most up to date revision of the fourteen mindfulness trainings with fresh
commentary on living in contemporary society extra depth is added with a new foreword by sister
chan khong one of the first six people to be ordained as a monastic by thich nhat hanh who opens
a vivid personal window into the history and lineage of these trainings thich nhat hanh is a zen
master scholar and peacemaker he was nominated by dr martin luther king jr for the nobel peace
prize and is author of over thirty books including being peace living buddha living christ and
teachings on love he is the founder of plum village a meditation community in france that leads
retreats on the art of mindful living

Interbeing, 4th Edition 2002-12-09
weaving together traditional stories personal experiences and a deep understanding of the buddha
s way of mindful living thich nhat hanh provides step by step practices that foster understanding
and intimacy in any relationship and extend our love even to those that cause us pain teachings
on love is a treasure trove of guidance for couples co workers or friends who wish to nourish the
gift and strength of their relationships and deal creatively with their weaknesses and
difficulties we all yearn to experience a love that is deeper and more joyful teachings on love
provides a time tested path that anyone can follow to nurture the deepest love in ourselves and
others with a new introductory chapter by thich nhat hanh

Teachings on Love 2005-06-15
world renowned zen master spiritual leader and author thich nhat hanh shows us how to make
positive use of the very situations that usually cause us stress commentaries meditations and
personal anecdotes invite us to find joy in the moment work for world peace and sustain inner
peace by turning the mindless into the mindful 96 pages

Wisdom from Peace is Every Step 2012-08-31
thich nhat hanh shows us the connection between personal inner peace and peace on earth the dalai
lama a definitive book on peacemaking from the brilliant thich nhat hanh in this remarkable
manifesto he shows conflict to be an inappropriate response that we can no longer afford on a
personal or global level he also offers practical previously unpublished spiritual training for
individual and world peace which reveals the powerful daily actions and interactions that can
root out conflict from us all

Creating True Peace 2016-07-07
how to relax is part of a new series of books from zen master thich nhat hanh exploring the
essential foundations of mindful meditation and practise this book guides us in achieving deep
relaxation controlling stress and renewing mental clarity with sections on healing relief from
non stop thinking transforming unpleasant sounds solitude and more how to relax will help you
achieve the benefits of relaxation no matter where you are

How to Relax 2009-12-10
one of the buddha s most central ideas is the importance of transcending either or thinking to
avoid the trap of extremist views in beyond the self thich nhat hanh suggests that we can find
tranquility by embracing all aspects of life instead of focusing on what we like and dislike the
book contains nhat hanh s original translation of the sutra on the middle way as well as his
commentary on how we can use this teaching to better understand how to navigate our difficulties
and find peace of mind by changing how we see the world beyond the self helps us transform
ourselves



Beyond the Self 2016-07-07
how to love is part of a charming series of books from zen master thich nhat hanh exploring the
essential foundations of mindful meditation and practise how to love shows that when we feel
closer to our loved ones we are also more connected to the world as a whole nhat hanh brings his
signature clarity compassion and humour to the thorny question of how to love and distils one of
our strongest emotions down to four essentials you can only love another when you feel true love
for yourself love is understanding understanding brings compassion and deep listening and loving
speech are key ways of showing our love

How To Love 1996-04-05
in this beautiful and lucid guide zen master thich nhat hanh offers gentle anecdotes and
practical exercise as a means of learning the skills of mindfulness being awake and fully aware
from washing the dishes to answering the phone to peeling an orange he reminds us that each
moment holds within it an opportunity to work toward greater self understanding and peacefulness

The Miracle of Mindfulness 2009-03-10
we all share the experience of carrying with us the one question that has always seemingly stood
in the way of the next step in our personal development the development of our spiritual practice
or our understanding of ourselves answers from the heartcollects 50 of these most important and
heartfelt questions posed to thich nhat hanh by participants in his retreats and from his
students and offers his personal heartfelt and often surprising answers these exchanges offer an
accessible way into buddhist teachings and often mix practical immediately applicable suggestions
with ideas for further study and contemplation the conversations also provide a lively glimpse
into the connection between students and their teacher answers from the heart s six thematic
sections daily life living and dying engaged buddhism mindfulness practice family and
relationships and children s questions make the book easily accessible for those new to buddhism
as well as for more experienced practitioners thich nhat hanh s answers condense buddhist wisdom
of 2500 years into individual answers that shine with diamond like clarity and summarize thich
nhat hanh s own insight based on his lifetime of practice

Answers from the Heart 2009-11-10
the heart of the prajñaparamita sutra is regarded as the essence of buddhist teaching offering
subtle and profound teachings on non duality and the letting go of all preconceived notions
opinions and attachments and so becoming open to all the wonders of our life the heart sutra is
recited daily in mahayana temples and practice centers throughout the world thich nhat hanh s
translation and commentary are the fruit of the author s more than sixty years of monastic study
and practice he describes the sutra as a precious gift to us the gift of fearlessness based on a
historic lecture at the green gulch zen center muir beach california on april 19 1987 this is one
of the most simple clear concise and understandable commentaries on this very important buddhist
sutra in the heart sutra the bodhisattva avalokiteshvara describes how to train in the perfection
of wisdom by seeing through the illusory nature of all things the heart sutra is buddhism in a
nutshell containing only 632 characters in the traditional chinese translation despite its
brevity it covers more of the buddha s teachings than any other scripture and has had the most
profound and wide reaching influence of any text in buddhism this revised edition celebrates the
20th anniversary of the initial release and features a new introduction by peter levitt and a new
afterword by thich nhat hanh edited by poet and zen teacher peter levitt author of fingerpainting
on the moon

The Heart of Understanding 2021-07-29
a comforting book that will offer relief to anyone moving through intense grief and loss zen
master thich nhat hanh shares accessible healing words of wisdom to transform our suffering in
the immediate aftermath of a loss sometimes it is all we can do to keep breathing with his
signature clarity and compassion thich nhat hanh will guide you through the storm of emotions
surrounding the death of a loved one how to live when a loved one dies offers powerful practices
such as mindful breathing that will help you reconcile with death and loss feel connected to your
loved one long after they have gone and transform your grief into healing and joy

How To Live When A Loved One Dies 2011-11-30
thich nhat hanh s work has proven to be the antidote to our modern pain and sorrows ocean vuong
mindfulness recognizes anger is aware of its presence accepts and allows it to be there in this
transformative book world renowned spiritual leader thich nhat hanh shares wisdom and practical
advice to teach you how to transform your relationships focus your energy and rejuvenate the
parts of yourself that have been lost to anger this is your guide to achieving inner peace
healing and harmony the monk who taught the world mindfulness time

Anger 2013-08-15
thich nhat hanh shows us the connection between personal inner peace and peace on earth the dalai
lama how do we say what we truly mean how can we learn to listen with compassion and



understanding how do we find true connection with one another celebrated zen master thich nhat
hanh shares the five steps to truly mindful communication drawing on his experience working with
couples families colleagues and even on international conflict the world s most famous monk has
created a simple guide to communicating with yourself others and the world the monk who taught
the world mindfulness time

The Art of Communicating 1976

The Miracle of Mindfulness!
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